
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
This coming Monday and Tuesday are teacher workdays. There will be no school for students. 

 

As a reminder, please do not drop students off prior to 8:00 in the morning. There creates an 

unsafe environment for students. Additionally, students are marked as tardy after 8:20. We 

greatly appreciate your help with this. 

 

The JMS PTA Spirit Night at the Grandover Chick Fil A is March 8th. Go ahead and get this one 

on your calendar!   

 

The GCS student online registration window is March 4th – 11th. Pay close attention to upcoming 

communications from our guidance department. 

 

Our girls basketball team has made it to the district championship game. They will play against 

Northwest Middle School this coming Wednesday here at Jamestown at 5:00.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


